
 

 
 

 

Clearview Sanitary District, Bloomington, IL 
Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation and Lagoon Closure 

April 15, 2025/10:00 A.M.  
 

Project Engineer: Mike Kenny – Phone Number:  815-444-3371 
Email:  mkenny@baxterwoodman.com 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 

 
Description of Work: 
 
The proposed construction consists of sanitary sewer lining of approximately 2350 linear feet of 
8-inch diameter pipe, 55 vertical feet of cementitious manhole lining, lagoon cleaning and 1.4M 
gallons of sludge disposal for the existing lagoon sewage treatment plant, and other 
miscellaneous items of work. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
All pertinent documents may be examined at the Bloomington-Normal Water Reclamation 
District Office at 2015 W. Oakland Avenue, Bloomington, Illinois or on the internet at 
www.bhfxplanroom.com. Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from BHFX Digital 
Imaging, www.bhfxplanroom.com, upon a non-refundable payment of $60.00 per set or 
downloaded upon a non-refundable payment of $35.00. Documents can be purchased only 
through BHFX Digital Imaging. Copies of the closed-circuit video inspections and reports are 
available from the Engineer upon request. 
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